
  

 
 
 

4th March 2024 

  
Dear Parent's/Carer's,   
   
 

Ursuline College is excited to announce that we are hosting Year 5 taster days for 
students who are considering attending our school in September 2025 on the 2nd 
and 3rd of July 2024.   
   
We would like our prospective students to see our school facilities that are really 
special to us; an outdoor climbing wall, 3G all-weather pitch, purpose-built food 
technology room, Engineering room, CAD suite, Science labs, Sports Hall and Chapel. 
To meet our School Chaplain, Pastoral House Teams and our incredible teachers that 
make Ursuline College truly unique and special.   
 

We aim to give a glimpse into what Secondary School life will be like for our 
prospective students and to show them what it means to be an Ursuline student. 
Being part of a national and worldwide network of Ursuline schools, we share 
common goals focused on academic excellence, service in the spirit of St Angela, 
embedded pastoral care and developing our young people as leaders. We are proud 
that we have excellent teaching in place with a curriculum that provides depth, 
breadth and challenge, with opportunities for students to develop their passion for 
learning.   
   
Our motto, ‘Serviam, I will serve’, underpins every aspect of our school. Throughout 
his life, Jesus served his community. He was there to listen, respond, heal, 
encourage, forgive, comfort, teach and challenge. As parents 
and teachers, ourselves, we are invited to do all these things; to walk alongside our 
young people, who lead by example and instil values in them with an attitude full of 
hope and understanding that each one of us is unique.  
 
The taster days are on the 2nd or 3rd of July. Schools will be allocated a day 
depending on numbers. We would ask the students to be dropped off at 9.30am and 
be picked up at 2.30pm on their selected day at Ursuline College and we will be in 
touch directly with more information closer to the time. Complete the application 
form to book your place.  
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If your child is interested in attending Ursuline College, please complete that 
Microsoft Forms Questionnaire by the 27th of March 2024 
  Ursuline College Year 5 Taster Application (click here) (Click on link)- please note that the 
information gathered will only be used to contact you about the year 5 taster days and the 
Ursuline College Open Morning on Saturday the 5th of October 2024. 
  
For more information about Ursuline College, please visit our website 
https://www.ursuline.kent.sch.uk/ .   
   
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me 
transition@urusline.kent.sch.uk   
   
Warm regards,  
   
Paula Gaffney  
Associate Assistant Headteacher

https://forms.office.com/e/XSfQUTxUxJ
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